
York Region Vacant Land Condominium Corporation 968 

 

 
June 18, 2020 
 
  
RE:  NOTICE – Grass Cutting 

Please note that Melfer landscaping contractor has informed Management that due to 
high heat and dryness causing stress on the lawns, they feel it's best not to cut the 
grass this week. 
Melfer will edge roads and driveways in lieu of cutting. 

 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation! 

Sincerely, 

FirstService Residential 
Agents for and on behalf of YRVLCC 968 - Ballantrae - Phase I 
 
Alban Tershana 
Property Manager 
Direct: (416) - 847 - 4709 
Customer Care 1.855.244.8854 

www.fsresidential.com  

 

http://www.fsresidential.com/

